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Monday 15th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Welcome to the Summer Term! We hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing Easter break. This term we are looking 
forward to sharing some exciting learning opportunities for the final term in Year 3. 
We are delighted to be taking our children on the Bedford Faith Tour on Wednesday 26th June to support this year’s 
learning in RE. Letters and a ping message will be sent out nearer the time, so keep your eyes open for this. 
 
Swimming 
Acacia class will be swimming on a Wednesday afternoons and Kapok class will be swimming on a Monday  Please 
ensure your child has their towel and swimwear with them on this day. We are unable to allow children into the pool 
wearing earrings, so please make sure they are removed mon these days. 
 
PE 
We will continue to have our PE lessons every Tuesday – please ensure that your child comes to school in the 
appropriate school PE kit every Thursday. 

● Yellow PE top  
● Navy Blue shorts or jogging bottoms 
● Trainers 
● Navy Blue Jumper/sweatshirt/school fleece 

Most of our PE this term will be outdoors so please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately. Also please ensure 
that jewellery and earrings are removed for PE days. 
 
Home School Library 
Home school library will continue this term. Please ensure that your child returns their library book on a Thursday. 
 
Homework 
We will continue to use Google classrooms to support learning at home. The children will continue to receive weekly 
spellings on a Monday and will be tested on the following Friday. This term we will be focusing on the x7 and x9 times 
tables which will also be tested every Friday. Subject specific homework will also be inside your child’s learning log as 
per the previous two terms 
We understand that it is sometimes difficult to find time for the children to complete their homework, but we do 
encourage them to complete at least one piece a week. This enriches their work at school and will also prepare them 
for their future learning throughout Key Stage 2. Please also encourage your child to use Numbots and TTRS at home 
to support their mathematical fluency. 
Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or queries. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Knox and Mrs Peters  
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